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State of Missouri Endangered SILVER Advisory

The Camden County Sheriff’s Department has issued an Endangered SILVER Advisory
for a missing adult incident that occurred on US63 in Jefferson City, MO at 11:00 A.M.
on September 11, 2018.

The Endangered SILVER Advisory missing adult is:
Harold Lee Neeley Sr., a white male, age 69, hgt 6'1", 170 lbs, gray hair, blue eyes, and
has a full beard

Diagnosed Medical Condition(s): Diabetes, kidney failure, heart condition, diminished
memory

Vehicle Information:
Black, 2013, Ford Escape bearing MO PS0P8B, last seen northbound on US63 from
US54 in Jefferson City, MO

Brief circumstances regarding the Endangered Silver Person incident:
Neeley was traveling with family to Tampa, FL. Family lost sight of his vehicle in
Jefferson City, MO and has not been able to contact him since.

Anyone seeing the missing person, suspect, associate, or vehicle, or anyone having any
information related to the endangered missing person should immediately dial 911 to
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contact the nearest law enforcement agency or call the Camden County Sheriff’s
Department at 573-346-2243
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